
Text Reminder 

 
Dear Parents and Students: 

Receiving immediate notification of information can be a helpful method in maintaining effective 

communication regarding your child’s education.  Receiving a text from me will be a one-way communication 

with no identification revealed, which means that no student will be able to reply to a text received, nor will 

my number be identified in the received text.  If you are interested in this option, please follow the instructions 

below.  Please note that your child should only sign up for the course in which he/she is currently enrolled.  In 

addition, by signing the permission slip below, you agree for you and your child to receive text reminders.   

Mrs. Metcalf 

_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _  

Text Reminder 
Permission Slip 

 

 
 

I agree to have my child ________________________________________(student’s name) and myself 

enrolled to receive immediate notification through text reminders.   

 

                                                         _________________________________________________ 

                         (Parent’s signature) 

 


